
Friday 12th February

Dear Parent/Carer

As part of our preparations for the upcoming SATs tests in May we will be offering a ‘Breakfast Club’ to year 6 
children to give them a little extra time in school where they can be supported with some of their SATs 
preparation. This will start after half term on Monday 22nd February.

The club is entirely voluntary, free of charge and will run from 8 o’clock. Your child will be provided with a 
drink and a snack and will be able to work with their SATs revision books, supported by Mrs Manifold and also 
a member of the senior leadership team. In order to maximise the effectiveness of this time we have allocated 
the following timetable;

Monday and Wednesdays: English and Spelling and Grammar
Tuesday and Thursdays: Children’s choice
Fridays: Mathematics

We would ask that if your child does wishes to attend they sign in at the front office at 8 o’clock where they 
will be met by Mrs Manifold and taken down to their classroom.

We are also going to hold a Parents SATs Information Evening on Tuesday 23rd February at 6 o’clock. In order 
that we can plan for this please return the slip below by Monday 22nd February indicating if you will be 
attending.

Many thanks

J Siddles
Deputy Head Teacher

……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Name of child ……………………………………………………………………………………….

I/We will be attending the Parents Information Session for parents on Tuesday 23rd February

Number of places required 


